
 

5th Grade News 
March 28, 2024 

   Tie Club                   

                   

               Kiarra    Tucker 

This week Kiarra Rider and Tucker 

Newland earned ties.  Both students have 

stood out the last couple of weeks in the 

example they set for the classroom.  

They come into the classroom ready to 

learn and follow directions very well 

every day.   They also work hard, 

complete their homework regularly, listen 

well, and earn excellent grades. Thank 

you for the maturity you display every 

day.  Great job!                  

             

Greenfield Village Reminder: 

All money for Greenfield Village 

is due by Friday, April 19th.  

 

                              

Math:  

In math we just finished a geometry unit 

on volume, area, and quadrilaterals.  We 

have begun the last unit of the year on 

coordinate grids.  Students will learn how 

to place fractions on grids and use grids 

on things such as line graphs and 

understanding patterns. 

   

Language Arts: 

Students have been working on how to 

read a drama during the past two weeks. 

They have been broken into groups and 

assigned a role to “play” with the group. 

They have learned to look at the 

settings, character descriptions and 

actions as clues to meaning behind the 

story. We will begin a novel unit when we 

return from spring break. 

Spelling: Spelling lists go home on 

Monday. Students need to complete both 



 

sides of the paper and return it on 

Thursday. 

AR Reading Goals: Today was the 100% 

goal for March is Reading points. 

Students will not have an AR goal for the 

last marking period as the library will be 

closed. There is still an expectation that 

students will read for 30 minutes each 

night.  

                     

Science: We have started our most 

exciting unit of study, chemical 

reactions. Students have watched the 

reaction of pennies and vinegar with salt. 

They have also tested many common 

foods for acid. We will continue with this 

unit when we return from spring break.  

 

History: 

In history we have been learning the 

three branches of government in the 

United States.  We also have been 

learning how the three branches check 

and balance each other as well as what 

the Preamble to the Constitution is all 

about.  The week after break, students 

will be learning about the Bill of Rights 

and learning why the amendments are 

important. 

     

Contact Information: 

alderinc@bas-k12.org 

616-794-4771 

mitchellc@bas-k12.org 

616-794-4772 

 

   

All American Hero sheets are going home 

with students today.  All-American 

Heroes displayed good behavior, have 

done an excellent job getting their work 

done on time, have earned good grades, 

and had great participation in class over 

the past couple weeks of school.  The All-

American Heroes are the following: 

 

Mitchell: Ana De la Rosa, Emma Deeren, 

Olivia Hopkins, Malachi Hughes, Melanie 

King-Waite, Lyndzie Osburn, Kiarra 

Ridder, Harper Suntken 

 



 

Alderink:  Emily Barron, Colby Eubanks, 

Aniyah Hall, Rory Krick, Iris Mickelson, 

Tucker Newland, Zirena Niemiec, Rose 

Norman, Avery Ostrander, Silas 

Robinson, and Rodney Summerfield 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

March 29-April 5: Spring Break 

May 23: Field Day/Day of the Notables 

(12:30) 

May 24: Greenfield Village and Henry 

Ford Museum trip  


